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• Everyone in school follows our CODE OF CONDUCT and
S.H.A.P.E. These guide us and tell us how to behave

• Adults in school will never ignore bullying

• Bullying will never be tolerated in school

• All children will tell an adult if they are being bullied – they
will make sure that it STOPS! We are a TELLING SCHOOL

• School will let parents of the bully and the person being
bullied know if bullying happens in school

• Adults in school will check to make sure that bullying has
stopped

• The school council will update the Anti-Bullying Charter
every year

• Our Anti-Bullying Charter is on the school website so
EVERYONE can read it

• Parents will come into school to tell us if their child talks
about being bullied

• Every classroom will have a ‘worry box’ so children can
write down if they are being bullied

• Remember: See it, stop it, get help!

Our Anti-Bullying Charter was written by us;
the children of The Nether Edge Primary School


